
Riverside Travel Trailers,  PO Box 1099,  Peru IN 46970,     (765) 472-3920,     FAX (765) 472-3950 
 

 

 

October 20, 2018 

 

 

 

 

Dear Mr. and Mrs.  

 

This letter is to inform you of a NHTSA recall on a Riverside Dream travel trailer VIN # 

521BT21 that was purchased by you from Great Lakes Recreation. I have attached the 

NHTSA Safety Recall Repot 18E-050 indicating the basis for the recall.  

 

 

Please take your Dream trailer in to Great Lakes Recreation, or any authorized Lippert Components 

service center at your earliest convenience to have this issue resolved at no expense to you. 

 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jerry Sell 

Vice President & General Manager 

Riverside Travel Trailer, Inc. 

 

 




